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March 2, 2009 
 
 
 
To: Dr. Noflin 
 
 
Fr: Lynne Rogers 
 
 
Re: Staff and Visitor Lunch and Breakfast Meal Prices 
 
 
I am requesting to increase the meal prices for staff and visitors meals due to the memo 
received from the MS State Department of Education regarding minimum pricing of  
breakfast and lunch meals.  The memo requires that adult meals for breakfast be priced  
at a minimum of $1.70 for breakfast meals and $2.80 for lunch meals.  Our meal prices 
are $1.50 for adult breakfast and $2.75 for adult lunch meals.  I am recommending an 
increase of breakfast prices to $1.75 and an increase of lunch prices to $3.00.  According 
the summary of meal charges provided by the MS State Department of Education,  
86 school districts are charging $3.00 for lunch meals and 60 districts are charging $1.75 
for breakfast meals.   
 
 
Currently, our visitors are charged the same price as staff, and I am recommending to 
continue the prices for breakfast and lunch meals to be the same as staff prices.   
 
 
The memo from the MS State Department of Education is requiring this change to be  
effective as soon as possible.  With your support, please place this item on the agenda for 
the upcoming meeting on March 10th.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
  
 
 
 



 


